
 
 

 

Term 4 Return to School 
HSC Update – 27 August 2021 

The NSW Premier announced that stay-at-home rules apply to all schools in Greater Sydney until at least 
12:01 am 30 September. Currently all schools in the Canterbury-Bankstown LGA are operating under Level 
4 plus restrictions, students will continue learning from home. For more information:  COVID-19 advice for 
families 
 

Year 12  
 

• School Access: Students in Year 12 completing their HSC will have full time access to 
school and their teachers from Monday 25 October. This is subject to Health conditions 
in the LGA and HSW Health Advice. 

• HSC Examinations will be delayed until Tuesday 9 November. A revised timetable and 
guidelines for a COVID-safe HSC will be released by NESA in mid September.  

• ATAR Update: The University Admissions Centre has confirmed that ATARs will still be 
calculated and offers based on ATAR will still be made. Revised dates and times for 
ATAR and offer releases will be provided soon. For further information, UAC can be 
contacted by: 

o General queries:       Facebook or Instagram 
o Detailed questions:  (02) 9752 0200  
o Email enquiries:        web enquiry form  
o Livechat:                     on our website 

 

Level 3 Plus  
Staged return to 
onsite learning 

• Schools in Greater Sydney operating under Level 4 restrictions will return to school 
under Level 3 plus settings from Monday 25 October.  

• For any LGAs still operating under Level 4 plus restrictions, the return to onsite 
learning will be postponed until they are no longer classified as an area of concern. 

• Currently Picnic Point High School is operating under Level 4 plus restrictions. 

• Students will return to face-to-face learning with NSW Health-approved COVID-safe 
settings on school sites: 

o Monday 25 October   - Year 12 students to return  

o Monday 1 November – Year 11 students to return  

o Monday 8 November – Year 7, 8, 9, 10 students to return 

• Further information on the staggered return will be provided next term. 

Student 
Vaccinations 

Students are eligible for a vaccine if they are 16 or above and either: 

• have a permanent home address in one of the LGAs of concern. 

• completing Year 12 in 2021 at a school located in one of the LGAs of concern. 

Refer to HSC student vaccinations within identified LGAs for more information. 

Students with underlying medical conditions are currently eligible to receive a Pfizer vaccine 
at NSW clinics across the state. Bookings can be made via the covid-19 vaccine eligibility 
checker. 
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